

Jorge Romeu <romeuj@sunyit.edu>

## Sent on behalf of Interim President Dr. Bahgat Sammakia

2 messages

Blake, Kristin <KBlake@sunypoly.edu> To: "romeuj@sunyit.edu" <romeuj@sunyit.edu> Fri, Dec 9, 2016 at 12:49 PM

Sent on Behalf of Interim President Dr. Bahgat Sammakia

Dear Jorge Romeu,

The agreement between the State of New York and United University Professions (UUP) provides for a 1% pool of money to be awarded to UUP employees at the discretion of the President, with a proportion of the total pool reserved for full time and a portion reserved for part time employees. I am pleased to inform you that a discretionary salary award in the amount of \$772.12 is being provided to you as a one-time lump sum payment. This payment will be contained in your December 14, 2016 paycheck, and will be labeled as "SUNY UUP Discretionary LSP."

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes!

Cc: Official Personnel File

Supervisor

## Jorge Romeu <romeuj@sunyit.edu>

Fri, Dec 16, 2016 at 11:30 AM

To: "Blake, Kristin" <KBlake@sunypoly.edu>, Jorge Romeu <Jorge.Romeu@cortland.edu>

Dear President Sammakia:

Thank-you very much for the DSI award. It is thoroughly appreciated.

I am glad that SUNY recognizes my dedication to my courses and students. I am an Emeritus Faculty from SUNY Cortland, and continue my commitment to the State University through my current SUNY Poly work.

Respectfully,

Jorge L. Romeu

http://web.cortland.edu/romeu

[Quoted text hidden]

Jorge Luis Romeu, Ph.D. Dept. Business Administration

Donovan Hall 1265; Ph:: 315.792.7393 SUNY Polytechnic Institute/SUNY Poly Email: Jorge.Romeu@sunyit.edu

http://www.linkedin.com/pub/jorge-luis-romeu/26/566/104